
LLna
The American Medical Billing Association (AMBA)

WHEREAS, The American Medical Billing Association (AMBA) provides much needed services to doctors
and other healthcare providers in the vital role of processing and following up on claims with health
insurance companies for services rendered; and

WHEREAS, The American Medical Billing Association (AMBA) assists healthcare providers in navigating
the numerous State and Federal regulations involved with filing claims; and

WHEREAS, The American Medical Billing Association (AMBA) strives to provide a high level of ethical,
lawful and professional conduct throughout the entire healthcare industry; and

WHEREAS, The American Medical Billing Association (AMBA) offers expertise to healthcare providers in
ensuring that their medical claims are accurately prepared, allowing physicians and practitioners to devote
their energies to the care of their patients;

THEREFORE I, DAVID Y. IGE, Governor, and I, SHAN S. TSUTSUI, Lieutenant Governor of the State of
Hawaii, do hereby proclaim March 26, 2015 as

“NATIONAL MEDICAL BILLER’S DAY”
in Hawai’i and urge the people of the Aloha State to join us in recognizing members of the American
Medical Billing Association as they continue to influence the billing process in a positive and credible
manner.

DONE at the State Capitol, in the Executive Chambers, Honolulu, State of Hawai’i, on this twenty-fourth
day of March 2015.

DAVID Y. SHAN S. TSUTSUI
Governor, State of Hawai’i Lt. Governor, State of Hawai’i


